
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  25th May 2023 

English 

This week the children have finished writing and editing 
their own version of Theseus and the Minotaur. The lan-
guage features they included in their independent writ-
ing and the imaginative descriptions they wrote of their 
mythical creatures have impressed us. Next term we will 
begin a new unit based on a short Pixar film called ‘The 

Blue Umbrella’. 

. 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 Priory School Jubilee – we are going to cele-
brate the school’s opening on Friday 8th Sep-
tember. The school will have been open for 70 
Years! Please keep checking the schools news-
letter for events organised for this special 
day. 

 Water bottle—please ensure your child brings 
a named water bottle to school. We have a 
number of children who say they have a 
headache due to not drinking enough water 
during the day. 

 PE — Please can you ensure that your child is 
wearing the correct PE uniform for each PE 
lesson and any earrings are taken out on 
Tuesday morning or covered in tape. This is 
to ensure your child is kept safe in the activi-
ties they do. 

 Weather—the weather is improving and it is 
getting warmer as we head towards summer. 
Please ensure your child wears sun cream 
prior to coming into school to protect them-
selves. You child can also bring a hat to wear. 

 Homework—a reminder that your child will 
bring their homework for the following week 
home every Friday. Completed homework is 
to be returned every Thursday morning. 

 Year 3 coffee morning— Thursday 8th June. A 
reminder that the first (hopefully one of 
many) year 3 coffee mornings is taking place 
on the above date after half term. 

     Star of the week  

            3Rashford                                               3Moore:                              3Wicks:      

Word of the Week:       women 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Swimming 

Some children will be undertaking further swimming les-
sons after half term. Please keep an eye out for an email 

if your child has been invited to attend swimming. Please 
ensure your child brings the correct kit for swimming in-

cluding a swimming hat. 

Tuition 

We will be again offering after school tuition in reading 
and writing after half term. Due to changes in staff time-
tables this will now take place on Thursday after school 

only. Please check your emails to see if your child has 
been offered tuition. 


